
 

 

 

 

 

18 April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I would like to invite you to the Year 8 Parents’ Evening taking place on Thursday 

27 April 2023. This will be an opportunity for you to discuss recent reports and 

progress as well as your child’s effort and attitude to learning. I am sure you will 

agree this is crucial for Year 8 students and we hope you will attend.  

 

The Parents’ Evening will be held both virtually using Edulink or in person by 

visiting the school. You will need to ensure you have downloaded the Edulink 

App from your app provider. The App will allow you to book individual 

appointments with subject teachers and access your appointments on the 

evening. If you need any support please contact hello@gra.hslt.academy. If you 

wish to attend, the evening personally then appointments can be made by 

students and logged in their planners for each teacher. 

 

Appointments will be available between 3:05pm and 6:00pm and need to be 

made before the evening. Each appointment will last 5 minutes. If you are 

unable to attend the Parents’ Evening and would like some feedback on your 

child’s progress or require transport to school then please contact me directly 

using the email address below. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to discussing your 

child’s progress on 27 April. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

S Umpleby 

 

Miss S Umpleby 

Head of Year 8 

email: s.umpleby@gra.hslt.academy 
 


